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National Emergency Situation - Exit Plan
Although the distance learning continues until the end of the school
year, we are making plans for reopening the builing and inviting our
teachers/employees back to work (voluntary and based on need). The
recommendations from the ministry for organizing in-door learning
activities starting May 15 need to be followed. 
From May 18, the school's office will be open every day between 9.00-
14.00.
The school gates (both Kooli and Tõnissoni street) are open from May 18
on workdays between 9.00-14.00.
The library is still closed and exchanging books  is organized by the
librarian contact-free. 
Teachers working in the building: there is a schedule for observing the
arrival and leaving of teachers and students. One teacher can invite up
to 10 students to school at first. All rooms are equipped with hand
sanitizers. Masks are available in the office upon need. 

 

Distance Learning and Grading

In general, we are continuing with the distance learning until the end of
the school year. Theacers are allowed to invite single students or small
groups to school (based on the recommendations of the Ministry of
Education)
The school year for the basic school ends on June 8. The meeting of the
teachers' board will take place on June 4. 
The teachers' board meetings for the graduation of grades 10-11 takes
place on June 15 and for grades 9 and 12 on June 16. 
Learning outcomes of the primary grades (1-4) will continue getting
narrative descriptionsfor assessment. 
Grades 5-9 continue with criterion-based assessment as usual. 
All secondary school grading (except DP) will take place on the scale of 1-
5. The optional course will be assessed with pass / fail. Course grades will
be formed based on formative tasks throughout the course; no midterm
exams take place. 



Artus Ipits (7b) for receiving 4th place in the online completition "Logical
Science"
 
the grade 8 team of MHG for receiving 3rd place in the literature trivia for
basic schools. Members of the team were Matilda Mägi, Mirtel Tähepõld
and Carol Rand. Their language and literature teacher is Jana Kübar. 
 
the paticipants of the Physics trivia Spekter, where our best results were: 
grade 10: Liis Siigur 7th place and Uku Andreas Reigo 8th place. Both are
students of 10c.
grade 11: Miina Kutta (11DP) who received the 9th place
grade 12: Andres Aleksander Tammer (12DP) 5th place. 
There were altogether 577 secondary school students participating in the
competition. 
 
 
 

We Congratulate 

BIRTHDAYS OF SCHOOL STAFF

Age Raimets – 20.05

Maire Piirimäe – 22.05

Sirle Alekand – 23.05

Tähti-Merike Kilk – 23.05

We are Proud of ...

Announcements
18.05–22.05 – DP entrance interviews

20.–21.05 – Math Kangaroo contest 

20.05 – virtual event "Titepäev" for grades 12

21.–22.05 – virtual "Last School Bell" ceremony for grades 12

19.06 at 16.00 – grade 9 graduation ceremony

01.07 at 16.00 – grade 12 graduation ceremony

 



the team of HTG, JPG and MHG that came 4th in the overall ranking of
2019/2020 Trivia Competition of Tartu and Tartumaa. 
Members of the team from MHG eas Tuule Pihlap (10b).  
The 7th place in the same competition was awarded to MHG team of
grades 10 with the following members: Liisa Oks (10a), Hendrik Matvejev
(10a), Maarja Kask (10b) and Markus Hallik (10b).
 
 
We are proud of all students who completed their final school exams last
week. 
 


